
I am urging you to immediately pass SB 311. Governor Dewine has unilaterally canceled an 

election, closed privately owned businesses, instituted curfews, mandated masks, limited 

gathering on private property and so much more. Frankly speaking the legislature's inaction thus 

far is disturbing and unacceptable. This bill seeks to put the power back in the hands of the 

legislature where it legally belongs. 

 


